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Message from the east 
 
Greetings, Brethren of Central Lodge #6 

 
I hope this finds each of you well and 
in good Halloween spirits. 
 
Our next regular communication will 
be on Wednesday, November 9 at 7 
pm at our beautiful Lodge in Central 
City.  We will gather for a no-host 
dinner at Crook’s Palace (JKQ BBQ) in 
Black Hawk at 5:30.  This will be an 

important meeting as we will be voting 
on the proposed budget for 2023.  We 
are basically going with a “flat” budget 
for the 2023 Masonic year, with the 
exception of an increase in Grand 
Lodge per capita from $82 to $85 and a 
10% increase in the anticipated costs 
for utilities (electricity, gas, water and 
sewer).  We are not contemplating a 
Lodge dues increase. 
 
At the November 9 stated 
communication, we will also finalize 
plans for election and installation of 
officers for the 2023 Masonic year. 
 
Please let me share with you that our 
Brethren of Black Hawk #11 and 
Denver #5 have recently made very 
generous contributions to our Masonic 
Temple Association to further assist 
with our repairs and renovations.  The 
generosity and charity of these Lodges 
and Brothers truly demonstrates our 
shared vision of the beauty of the 
Masonic fraternity.  Thank you, 
Brothers!   
 
The Denver Consistory of the Scottish 
Rite will be holding our Fall Reunion on 
November 17-19.  All Scottish Rite 

Masons are invited to attend and if 
you’re not yet a 32° Scottish Rite 
Mason, please let me know and we can 
get your petition turned in for this 
class.  The final day to turn in petitions 
is Monday, November 14.  Please let  
me know if you would like more 
information. 
 
Many of the Brothers of Central #6 are 
also York Rite Masons.  The Sir Knights 
Templar of Georgetown Commandery 
#4 and Jefferson-Highlands 
Commandery #30 will be holding a 
joint Christmas Observance at the 
Golden #1 Masonic Temple (400 10th 
Street in Golden) on Sunday, 
December 11 at 2pm.  Ladies and 
guests are invited, including all 
Masons.  I hope that you and your lady 
can join us that day.  Refreshments will 
be served. 
 

Remember, Brothers -  “There are no 
strangers in the mountains - only good 

friends that we haven’t met yet!”.  
Sincerely & Fraternally, 
 
Danny Tomlinson PM 
Worshipful Master – Central Lodge #6, 
A.F.&A.M. 
dtomlinson@msn.com  

mailto:dtomlinson@msn.com

